
Colorado Columbine Chapter, ANG 
Chapter Meeting 

February 21, 2012 
 

(For privacy reasons, we have discontinued the use of last names.) 
 
The meeting was called to order by the President, Vickie, at 7:10 p.m. 
  
Secretary:  Luron P. reported that minutes from the January Chapter meeting were on 
the website and that she had a copy with her if anyone wanted to read them. 
 
Treasurer:  Terri D. gave the balances on our accounts: $1915.23 in checking, $3835.03 
in the Credit Union account, and $996.66 in the savings account.  Columbine Chapter’s 
fiscal year ends March 31, so reimbursements need to be done by then. 
 
1st VP-Programs:  Cynthia L. will teach the Orna Willis piece, “Fierce” tonight.  Next 
month Cynthia will do a small “make it and take it” called “All Dolled Up”.  We are to 
bring pieces of fabric, yarn, beads, etc. to make these dolls.  April will be our “yard sale” 
and Cynthia warned us not to bring too much to sell - we are a small group.  We will be 
taking home anything that doesn’t sell.  In May, Cynthia will show slides of the trip she 
took to China recently.   
 
President:  Vickie introduced and thanked the nominating committee: Terri D. and 
Madonna O.  Madonna said they worked together well and enjoyed the commitment.  
Offices up for election and those who accepted the nomination were: President – Abbey 
C., 1st Vice President- Barbara G. and Secretary: Lea K.  Madonna said ballots will be 
available by e-mail and also at the next (March) Chapter meeting. Ballots will be counted 
at that meeting.   
 
Our current Membership chair, Sally W., is unable to fulfill the last year of her term.  
Anyone who is interested can let Vickie know. 
 
Website Editor: Madonna mentioned a new picture of the board posted on the site and 
that there are always things to catch your eye. 
 
Historian:  Julie S. had no report. 
 
Corresponding Secretary:  Ritta S. said she sent a card to Marcia G., who broke her hip 
recently. 
 
Hospitality:  Lea reported that hospitality is going well – lots of energy there. 
 
Vickie M. suggested we have a “spring show & tell” and you can bring any project from 
years gone by that speaks to springtime.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:31 p.m. 



Respectfully Submitted, 
Luron P., Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


